
IMPORTANT NOTICE

Kansas City Power & Light Company 
has filed revised electric service tariff 
sheets with the Missouri Public Service 

Commission that would increase the company’s 
Missouri jurisdictional annual gross revenues by 
$57 million, or approximately 11.5%. For the 
average residential customer, the increase would 
be approximately $7.06 per month.

The PSC will conduct local public hearings to 
solicit input from the company’s customers. Two 
hearings will be held on August 24, 2006, at the 
Jackson County Courthouse Legislative Chamber, 
415 East 12th Street, Kansas City, Missouri. One 
hearing will begin at noon, and one at 6:00 p.m. 
Prior to each hearing, the PSC’s Staff will hold an 
informal question and answer session.

The PSC will also conduct evidentiary hearings at 
the PSC’s offices, 200 Madison Street, Jefferson 
City, Missouri, on October 16-20 and 23-27, 2006, 
beginning at 8:30 a.m. If you wish to comment or 
secure information, you may contact the Office 
of the Public Counsel, P.O. Box 2230, Jefferson 
City, MO 65102, telephone (573) 751-4857, 
e-mail opcservice@ded.mo.gov. 

The buildings where the hearings will be held 
meet the accessibility standards required by the 
Americans with Disabilities Act. If a customer 
needs additional accommodations to participate 
in these hearings, please call the PSC Hotline at 
(800) 392-4211 (voice) or Relay Missouri at 711 
prior to the hearing.

662-0601 (07/06)


